
-----Original Message----- 
From: Yvonne Mitchell   
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 8:06 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Bulls Field Development  
 
 
I object to the plans for Bulls Field Takeley on the grounds that we are losing all the open spaces in 
this village. Surely this is over development ,as it appears a massive container complex is also under 
discussion in the village. 
Yvonne Mitchell 
 




